Care workers take strike action over
private/public pay inequality

i= Norway

Workers in four social care organisations in Oslo have been taking strike action in support of their
demands that all employees should be paid in line with pay rates in the municipal sector. Their union
Fagforbundet says that pay rates for nurses are comparable to the public sector but assistant nurses and
other workers could be paid around NOK 100000 (EUR 9800) a year less than people doing the same
job a municipal care provider. The union is challenging two major companies — Stendi and Norlandia — to
tackle this pay inequality and ensure fair pay across the sector.

Fagforbundet (NO)
epsucob
2021 EPSU Collective Bargaining News February No.4

® Printer-friendly version

Policies
Privatisation
Social Services



https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-february-no4/care-workers-take-strike-action-over
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-february-no4/care-workers-take-strike-action-over
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-february-no4/care-workers-take-strike-action-over
https://www.epsu.org/countries/norway
https://vartoslo.no/doro-care-ecura-hjemmetjenester-fagforbundet-pleie-og-omsorg-oslo/fagforbundet-streiker-for-at-ansatte-skal-ha-lik-lonn-for-likt-arbeid-uavhengig-av-hvem-som-eier-arbeidsplassen-deres/283417
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2021-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-february-no4
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/13037
https://www.epsu.org/policies/privatisation
https://www.epsu.org/policies/social-services

